
Subject: Proposal for Collaborative 

Newsletters 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose a collaborative effort between our 

organizations for a series of newsletters that focus on shared topics of interest. 

Given our mutual commitment to [insert relevant topics], I believe that combining our resources 

and expertise could greatly benefit our audience. By collaborating, we can provide more 

comprehensive and engaging content that enhances our reach and impact. 

I suggest that we schedule a meeting to discuss this idea further and explore potential topics, 

timelines, and formats. Collaborating on newsletters could be a great way to leverage our 

strengths while creating valuable information for our community. 

Looking forward to your thoughts! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


